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Dear Year 3 and 4 Parents and Carers,
I am writing to let you know that Years 3 and 4 classes will take part in Pedestrian Training sessions with the Local Authority over the next couple of weeks.

Each class has an allocated day with Gemma Marchant, our Road Safety Officer from
Telford & Wrekin Council.  In the morning they will complete classroom based workshops delivering key messages about pedestrian safety and in the afternoon they will apply their skills on a supervised walk around the roads local to NJS and our town.

This is an exciting opportunity for our children to learn more about safe travel and to enhance their road safety skills.  It also builds on our amazing success following the Big Pedal.

The children do not require anything for the day: the school day will run as usual.  Classes will complete their Pedestrian Training on the following dates:

3P – Wednesday 12th May
3B – Thursday 13th May
3W – Friday 14th May
4NJ – Wednesday 19th May
4K – Thursday 20th May

4J – Friday 21st May
As always if you have any queries please do contact myself or a member of your child’s year groups teaching team.

Thank you for your support.

Mr Ben Moody

Friday Deputy Head Teacher

SLT – Parents and the Community

PE Coordinator


